
NOTICE 

 

Delaware Beautification Project - Tree Removal 
Sunday night, October 21 

 
 
Contractors will be removing dead trees on Delaware on ​Sunday, October 21​​ into 
Monday morning. 
 
The work will be done overnight while the Streetcar is out of service between the hours 
of ​11:00 PM to 6:00 AM. 
 
Delaware Street will be closed​​ during this time for southbound and northbound traffic. 
Fifth Street at Delaware is expected to remain open for east and westbound traffic. 
 
There will be​ NO PARKING​​ allowed on Delaware St. between 3rd Street and 
Independence Ave.. This will allow enough working room for the crews and their heavy 
equipment. ​All cars will be towed at the owner’s expense beginning at 10:00 PM 
Sunday, October 21 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause to the businesses and residents 
along Delaware. ​This work will be loud​​. ​Please plan accordingly. 
 
The trees will be replaced later this fall if the weather allows or early next spring at the 
latest. 
 
This project is a ​Kansas City, MO Parks & Recreation​​ project that the River Market 
Community Improvement District (RMCID) is coordinating. Please direct all questions to 
Mark Rowlands of the RMCID at ​(816) 421-5243​​ or email at ​mark@downtownkc.org 


